KILLAM CONSTRUCTION CO., INC.

357 IPSWICH ROAD P.0. BOX 202
BOXFORD, MA 01921-0202
(508) 352-2244

May 25, 2016

Town of Boxford Conservation Commision

ThEés letter is to serve as notice that I plan to lower
the water level at Four Mile Dam begindng June 8, 2016 by’
two feet so that I may begin the Work‘thaﬁ is a result of

the phase one study mandated by the State D.C.R.

Ll T Y

Charles E. Killam

TOWN OF BOXFORD
RECEIVED

MAY 25 2016

Conservation Commission




